
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 26, 2020 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Cotton 
United States Senate 
326 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Fax: (202) 228-0908 
 
Dear Senator Cotton: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Full Military Honors Act” (S.646). 
The bill would allow all Medal of Honor recipients and former prisoners of war to receive a full 
military honors burial ceremony with an escort, regardless of rank. 
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Christopher J. Slawinski 
National Executive Director 
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